PV Sharks Booster Club

Meeting Minutes—November 4, 2013 Meeting

Attendees: Kevin Hanney, Lisa Waud, Wendy Simmons, Otto Gruhn, Cynthia
Norenberg, Bill Freeman, Larry Feldman, Kellie Lowery, DeeDee Wiele, Mark
Berman, Sara Gravelle, Peter Goplerud

Meeting called to order
Minutes contingently approved
Athletic Director’s Report
o Update on details of scoreboard costs
o Update on timetable for installation—tentatively planned for during
Thanksgiving break
o Boosters committed to giving AD a response on supporting increased
cost by Nov. 11
President’s Report—Peter Goplerud
o Request made to Sport Liaisons to submit lists of donors from last 12
months
o Sport Liaisons also requested to submit lists of those approached for
support who did not make donations
o Plan will be to put together a master list and develop, in coordination
with Sport Liaisons, policies for fundraising by the individual sports
and the General Booster Club
Treasurer’s Report—Peter Goplerud
o Current balance of general fund--$61,000
Membership—no report
Fundraising
o Extremely important that all of the sports commit to full participation
in Sharksgiving ticket sales—sales very slow at this point
Boys Sports—no report
Girls Sports—no report

Suggestion was made by Bill Freeman that we should determine which banners
are connected to which sports—and whether all are current in terms of sponsor
financial support.

Meeting adjourned.

Next meeting is December 2, 2013 in Rm. 565



